
The Greene County Public Health Preschool Special Education Program is 
seeking caring and compassionate licensed professionals to work with 3- to 5-
year-old children with special needs throughout Greene County. 
 

If you are a: 
 

• Speech Language Pathologist 
• Occupational Therapist 
• Physical Therapist 
• Special Education Teacher 
• Social Worker 
• Teacher of the Visually Impaired 
• Psychologist 

 
We are looking to partner with you! 

 
Please contact Barbara Wallace, Director of the Preschool Special Education 
Program at 518-719-3638 or at bwallace@greenecountyny.gov for more 
information. 
 

-------------------------------------------------------- 
 

If you are interested in working with the NYS Early Intervention Program as a 
provider, you can contact them by: 
 

• Visiting the website at https://health.ny.gov/EINeedsYou 
• Emailing them at provider@health.ny.gov  
• Calling 518-473-7016 (option 1 – Provider Unit) 

 
See brochure on next page. 
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